
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

February Newsletter  

Happy February!  We have been having a blast 

learning so much at school.  Thank you for 

sharing your amazing children with us!   

Open enrollment for the fall 

2021-2022 school year 

begins February 1st.   

If you have students to re-enroll, or 

siblings to enroll, we encourage you 

to do so soon!  Classes are filling up 

more quickly than they ever have 

before! 

 

Uu is for Umbrella Day 

Tuesday & Wednesday, Feb. 2 & 3. 

Children can bring an umbrella to 

school!  If you don’t have one, we 

have some extras      .  We’re 

learning the letter “U,” and the 

phonics song is about umbrellas. 

Dear SonShine Families, 

FLOWERS ROOM 
(Bears, Apples, 
Dinosaurs) 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Thank you for helping us stay 

healthy and open! 
✓ We offer curbside pick-up and drop off!  

Just text both of your child’s teachers and 

pull up PARALLEL to the curb closest to our 

entrance.  You can use this service as 

needed, or just set it up as a regular thing 

with your child’s teachers. 

✓ Pick up time hallway distancing: Please 

collect your child’s shoes/jacket when you 

arrive at pick-up, and sign them out.  Please 

remember to hold up their name tag- it 

helps us find you more quickly in the sea of 

masks.  Once we send your child to you, 

please stay on your social distancing spot 

with them while you bundle them.  This 

helps us reduce crowding and congestion in 

the hallway.  You’re also welcome to exit out 

the chapel doors (the large room with the 

stained glass).  It has an exterior door that 

opens out (exit-only) right by the preschool 

entrance. 

✓ PLEASE KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME WHILE 

THERE’S A PENDING COVID TEST FOR 

THEM OR A FAMILY MEMBER.   

✓ Isolation time: 10 days after a positive 

COVID test is taken (stay home). 

✓ Quarantine time: 14 days after last close 

contact with COVID person (stay home).  



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Jan 25 
Brinkley 

Johnathon 

Jan 26 
Bentley 

Ezrie 

Jan 27 
Amareah 

Jan 28 
Aidan  

Emmery 

Jan 29 
Ezekiel S 

Feb 1 

Calvin 
Jag* 

Feb 2 

Alexa 
*Greyson 

Feb 3 

Chris 
Feb 4 

Owen 
Adam 

Feb 5 

*Graesyn 

Feb 8 

Elena 

Marah 

Feb 9 

*Owen Bis. 

Aaron 

Feb 10 

Finn 

 

 

Feb 11 

John 

Hunter 

 

Feb 12 

Wyatt C 

 

 

Feb 15 

NO 

SCHOOL 

Feb 16 

Easton C 

Danika 

 

Feb 17 

Everlie 

 

Feb 18 

*Alexa 

Bentley 

Feb 19 

Myles 

Feb 22 

Davinity 

Rowan 

Feb 23 

Missy 

Addison 

Feb 24 

Reese 

Feb 25 

Luca 

Ellie C 

Feb 26 

Anna 

Mar 1 

*Calvin 

Aiden K 

Mar 2 

Sebastian 

Johnathon 

Mar 3 

*Melody 

Mar 4 

Jordan 

Marah 

Mar 5 

Evelyn 

Mar 8 

Aidan 

Ezrie 

 

Mar 9 

Maverick 

Emmery 

Mar 10 

Jude 

Mar 11 

NO 

SCHOOL 

Mar 12 

NO 

SCHOOL 

Mar 15 

No School 

Mar 16 

No School 

Mar 17 

No School 

Mar 18 

No School 

Mar 19 
No School 

Mar 22 

Hartley 

Adam 

Mar 23 

Brinkley 

Greyson 

Mar 24 

Ezekiel D 

 

Mar 25 

Elena 

Aaron 

Mar 26 

Chris 

 

February 2021 

 

February 1: MONTHLY TUITION DUE 

February 2 & 3: Uu is for Umbrellas! Bring an 

umbrella to school if you have one 

February 11: V-Day Parties & Mini-Concerts 

(Banana, Bear, Apple, Star) 

February 12: V-Day Parties & Mini-Concerts 

(Frog, Dino, Bee) 

February 15- NO SCHOOL (President’s Day) 

March 11 & 12: No School- Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

March 15-19: Spring Break 

March 31 & April 1: Easter Parties 

April 2: No School- Good Friday 

April 22 & 23: Family Field Trips 

April 30: No School- Teacher Work Day 

 Valentine’s Day Parties & Mini-Concert 

Our class Valentine Parties will be students-only, but we have songs prepared for another mini-

concert at the end of class!  We will make our bags for receiving valentines at school. 

Class lists are going home inside gallon zip-loc baggies.  Please have your child provide a valentine 

for each child in their class, and bring them back in the baggies provided, ready to distribute 

(meaning unpacked from their box etc).   

Please, NO NUTS or PEANUT BUTTER in Valentines. 

Sign-Up sheets for party food/supplies are on the counter. 

Valentine Mini-concert: you can arrive 15 min. before class ends and wait in the main church auditorium, 

and we will bring the children on stage to sing you 3 songs!  Please follow social distancing pew markers. 

 

1. SNOW DAYS: we will copy District 6 for 

snow closures. Their website is 

www.greeleyschools.org 

2. Please be sure to keep a change of 
clothes in your child’s backpack 

 

 

Reminders to Parents 

 
SonShine Kid Calendar 

Show and Tell, Snack, Book 
*= Birthday Celebration 

 

http://www.greeleyschools.org/

